
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

Dear Parents & Families  
 

 

Help us appreciate more the need to keep a good balance in our 
lives. May the holiday be for us a time of rest and recreation to 

help restore us and re-create us in your image and likeness, as we 
enjoy more of the love and presence of our families, on whom we 

ask your blessing. 
 

Amen 
 
 

Upcoming Events: 

22 September: Crazy Hair Day for Cystic Fibrosis  

22 September: Last Day of Term Three 

9 October:  First Day for Students Term Four 

11 October:  Year Five MJR Retreat Day – Presentation Centre 

12 October:  Assembly 2:15pm - Evacuation Drill from Presentation Centre 

13 October:  Years 4 – 6 Dancesport  

13 October:  Socktober Crazy Sock Day for Catholic Missions 

17 October:  School Photo Day 

18 October:  School Photo Day 

19 October:  Interschool Athletics Carnival – FIAS 

20 October:  Colour Run 2pm 

24 October:  Volunteers Morning Tea 10:50am – 11:20am 

25 October:  Walk to School from Amart Carpark 8:10am 

26 October:  Grandparents Day Mass at 9am 

26 October:  Assembly 2:30pm 

27 October:  World Teacher’s Day 

 

 

May God bless our school and those within it. 

 

 

Miranda Swann 

Principal 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

Week 1 Events 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6:00pm 

Sunday 8:00am 

Sunday 9:30am 

Sunday 6:00pm 
 

 
 

Good Morning 

Monday 9/10 

Canteen Closed 

First Day for Students 
Thank You 

Tuesday 10/10 
Canteen Closed 

Winking 

Wednesday 11/10 

Canteen Open – Online Orders Only 

Year Five MJR Retreat Day 

Thumbs Up 

Thursday 12/10 

Canteen Open – Online Orders Only 

Assembly 2:15pm including Evacuation Drill 

Interschool Athletics Training 3:05-4pm 

Friendship 

Friday 13/10 

Canteen Open – Online Orders Only 

Yr 4 -6 Dancesport 

SOCKTOBER CRAZY SOCK DAY Gold Coin Donation to Catholic 

Missions 

MJR & Virtue Focus – Happiness Comes From Doing The Right Thing - We all want happiness and we tend to 

think that things like toys, computer games, sports gear etc. will give us happiness. If we are doing the right thing 

by our parents and teachers, we will be happy as our consciences are clear. As soon as we do negative things, 

we feel guilty. Part of being happy is being grateful for what you have. During the week think of some things 

that you are grateful for. 

Notes to Parents – 1. Interschool Athletics Training  

Kindy 2024 & 2025 – We are currently interviewing for Kindy 2024 classes (four days a week) and accepting 

applications for Kindy 2025. If your child is born between 1 July 2019 and 30 June 2020, they are eligible to 

attend Kindy in 2024, and between 1 July 2020 and 30 June 2021 to attend Kindy in 2025. Place for Kindy 2024 

are filling fast. Applications are available from our website:  https://www.assumption.wa.edu.au/   

Pre Kindy 2023 & 2024 – We are taking enrolments for Pre Kindy 2023 and 2024. We are pleased to announce we 

have opened a Friday Pre Kindy Class. Children can enrol for either Tuesday or Friday Pre Kindy or both days. 

Please note that your child must be a minimum of three years old to attend Pre Kindy. If you would like more 

information, please contact the school office, or apply online. 

Interschool Athletics Training Schedule – Team Games (Tunnelball, Leaderball, Rotational Passball and Tug-of-

War): Week 1 Yr 5 & 6 Tuesday 10 October at lunchtime (1:20 – 1:45pm), Year 3 & 4 Friday 13 October at lunch 

Time (1.20pm-1.45pm). Long Throw: Week 1 Tuesday 10 October at 8.30am-8.45am on Large Oval. Individual 

Events (Sprints, Relays and Jumps: Week 1 Thursday 12 October (3:05 – 4pm). Students to wear Sports uniform 

only for the days that are attending training. 

MCC Art Exhibition – The Arts Department at Mandurah Catholic College are excited to extend an invitation to 

you and your family to the 2023 Art Exhibition “Eco”. Art works from students in Kindy to Year 12 will be 

showcased in our D Block Foyer from our opening night on Tuesday 24 October. This is a free event to our 

community and includes light refreshments and entertainment. Attached you will find further details and you 

can book your tickets here 2023 Art Exhibition - Eco. 

Little Kwilena Playgroup – Little Kwilena Playgroup is an Aboriginal Families as First Educators (AFaFE) playgroup. 

We run during school term, providing fun activities for everyone – educational games, reading, painting, 

physical exercise and interactive play are among the many learning experiences on offer. The playgroups run 

on Wednesdays and Thursdays from 9:30am to 11:30am at Assumption Catholic Primary School.  

OSHClub Assumption provides before and after school care for your children in a safe and caring 

environment. We are located on the school grounds in the demountable building. Upon arrival, 

please phone 0432337624 for staff to let you in. OSHClub hours are 7am – 9am and 2:30pm – 6pm. You can 

obtain more information from www.oshclub.com.au or call 1800 460 870 or 9261 3200.  

https://cewaedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/denise_teasdale_cewa_edu_au/EYbLcy_fq9hDn2Er-40QNC4BREvJmaguj0kSdVcyKaaTWA?e=uAdXLz
https://www.assumption.wa.edu.au/
https://www.trybooking.com/CLTVG
http://www.oshclub.com.au/

